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19th November 2019 

 

Dear Member of Class of 2019, 

 

Annual Presentation of Advanced Level Certificates   

Thursday 19th December, 2019 at 7.00pm at Silverdale School 

 

You are warmly invited to attend the Annual Presentation of Advanced Level Certificates on Thursday 19th 

December.  This will be a unique opportunity to celebrate your achievements and meet up with old friends.  The 

doors will open at 7pm with the presentations commencing at 7.30 pm in the Main Hall.   

 

It would complete the evening if your parents could also attend and help us to celebrate your success too.  Due to 

limited space we need to know how many people will be attending.  Please complete the tear-off slip below and 

return it to Mrs Mountain (Key Stage 5 Support Officer) at school or alternatively please email Mrs Mountain on 

mmountain@silverdale-chorustrust.org  by 7th December this will also enable us to plan seating arrangements for 

the evening.  You will be seated in a fixed order to allow easy presentation of certificates.   

 

I hope you are all enjoying your post-school lives, and look forward to seeing as many of you as possible on the 

evening. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr R. Horton 

Head of Sixth Form 

Deputy Headteacher 
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